
62m  Superyacht  Project  Cap
d’Ail Arrives At Lurssen

Nobiskrug 62m Superyacht Project Cap
d’Ail spotted arriving at the Lurssen

Shipyard
The hull was laid in 2019 with a spring launch planned for
2021, but the 62m Superyacht Cap d’Ail was soon postponed
after last year’s news of Nobiskrugs’s financial problems.

Credit – Ships You Should Know – 100% Pure Maritime
World

About The Yacht
Nobiskrugs former 62m project 794 was spotted transiting the
Kiel  Canal  to  the  Lürssen  shipyard  in  Lemwerder  for
completion.  This  comes  after  the  yacht  owners  decided  to
continue  the  project  with  the  German  Shipyard.

https://www.superyachtcontent.com/superyacht-news/62m-superyacht-cap-dail/
https://www.superyachtcontent.com/superyacht-news/62m-superyacht-cap-dail/
https://www.nobiskrug.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnYyAanqP382bH8vj8SXFjQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnYyAanqP382bH8vj8SXFjQ


It was said that Project 794 is a performance-driven, high-
volume yacht, with an Exterior designed by the one and only
studio Espen Øino International. Superyacht Cap d’Ail benefits
from multiple layers of creative and an expansive exterior
deck spaces. These are both paired with a generous open-plan
layout, all within five luxurious levels.

https://www.instagram.com/espen.oeino/
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To keep up to date with the latest Superyacht Content News,
click here.
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